
NOTICE OF
REQUEST FOR PROPOSALS

TOWN OF CHESTER
Sidewalk Scoping Study

The Town of Chester has received funding through the State 
of Vermont, Bicycle and Pedestrian Program to develop a 
Scoping Study which will plan for and identify issues with 
construction of a sidewalk from the intersection of Route 
103 and Route 11 East to the Green Mountain High School 
in Chester, Vermont. The Town is seeking assistance from 
qualified firms to provide planning services to identify issues 
associated with possible construction of a sidewalk/multi-use
path.

Contact the Chester Town Office to obtain a full copy of the 
Request for Proposal.

All bids are due no later than June 19, 2024 at 3:00 p.m. The 
submittal requires one (1) digital
and three (3) printed copies.

Attn. Julie Hance
Town Manager
Town of Chester
P.O. Box 370
Chester, Vermont 05143
(802) 875-2173
Julie.hance@chestervt.gov


